
 Pajama Day 
                                                                                                     

Wearing PJ’s in school is a fun and meaningful way to show support 
for children who are receiving treatment in nearby hospitals. These 
brave kids spend days, weeks, or even longer in their PJ’s while in the 
hospital, away from their schools, their homes, and their usual 
activities. On PJ Day, students in Audubon will wear their PJs along 
with these children who have no choice but to wear theirs.  

 
Donate $1.00 or more 
 and wear your PJ’s !! 

 
All proceeds will be donated directly to the Ronald McDonald House of Southern New 
Jersey to help meet the needs of the children and their families being housed there. 


